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I'm in opposition of this bill being used to continue to debase the minds of our 

children. Using the language of "PROHIBITING DISCRIMINATION" is totally 

misleading as books that teach our children about sex of all sorts, pedophilia, etc. 

should be restricted from schools. Stop working to destroy the very fabric of our 

future! Our children! 


